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27th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Thank you for putting your child’s name down to take part in the Biddulph Festival Launch Parade on the 
2nd July 2022. 
 
The theme this year will be ‘All things Colour’, we are creating artwork based around Roald Dahls book 
‘Colours’. Please can your child wear brightly coloured clothes for the parade. 
 
We will be meeting at Biddulph Library at 10.30am. If you can bring your child to Moor First staff and 
then watch the parade from the high street and cheer our pupils on.  
The parade will start at 11am, when we arrive at the Town Hall a group photograph will be taken and 
there will be speeches. The children can then go and collect their snack pack and parents can collect 
their child/ren from a member of staff. 
 
Thank you for taking time out of your weekend to help support our school in these community events. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 
Co-Headteachers 
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